
 
 
 
 
 
 

PA STATE CHAPTER NWTF PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 

June 6, 2008 
 
 
 

March: 
 
9 & 10 – Attended PA Governor’s Advisory Council meetings, Clinton County, PA. 
 
11 – Attended Susquehanna Longbeards banquet meeting. 
 
16 – 31 – Turkey hunting. 
 
April: 
 
1 – 30 – Turkey hunting. 
 
               Met with Rob Keck, National Board members Doc Detmer and Peggy Ann 
Valerie, and General “Buck” Bedard. 
 
May: 
 
1 – 9 – Turkey hunting.  Met with National Board member Ron Fretts. 
 
13 – Attended Susquehanna Longbeards banquet meeting. 
 
22 -27 – Turkey hunting – Ontario, Canada.  Met with Provincial President Tom Howe. 
 
June: 
 
4 – Waverly High School – Presented PA State Chapter Scholarship winner Robert 
Caccese with our $1,000.00 check at the Awards Night. 
 
    -  Attended Honey Hole Longbeards chapter meeting. 
 
 
 
 


